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Comments: I am deeply disturbed about the proposal to drain more water out of the Colorado River. It makes no

sense to endanger the life of the River, especially when the proposal is simply for the profits of a corporation and

the convenience of a few more people who think they would like to live on the Front Range of Colorado. Let's get

serious about protecting our planet and the safety of the people on it.

 


